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The Brewers Deal: Still Not Good for Wisconsin 

 
Madison, WI – Today, the Wisconsin Senate passed two amended bills (AB 438 and AB 439) funding a deal to 
keep the Brewers in Wisconsin. Those bills will now return to the Assembly floor for a vote.  Rep Allen released 
the following statement: 
  
 “While the Senate amendments improved the bill, they did not go far enough to earn my support. I  

concur with the bipartisan group of fourteen senators that a better deal could have been negotiated  
for the people of Wisconsin.” 
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Rep. Scott Allen represents the City of Waukesha, the Villages of Dousman, North Prairie, Summit, and 
Waukesha, and the Towns of Genesee, Mukwonago, and Ottawa. 


